## **Nevada Tickets**

## Marilyn MacLeod <membership@temagamilegionbr408.com>

Mon 2023-11-13 3:50 PM

To:Rhonda Smith <Clerk@Temagami.ca>

Hi Rhonda

I did get in touch with Darren Tulloch, he called me today From Arrow Games. He has been helpful. The first step I have to do is apply for a licence.

I forgot to mention when I talked this morning.

May we get a better rate on the 3% of the licence charge I have talked to a couple other legions & in the smaller towns to help the legion out some pay \$25.00 or less for their licence for Nevadas & some a less %. to help out.

I did mention this to Darren he said that 3% is the maximum that can be charged & yes other legions do get a break. Depends on the municipality.

\_\_

Marilyn MacLeod Branch Membership Chair Temagami Royal Canadian Legion Br #408 705-569-3710